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FEBRUARY 7, 2025

Dear Parents, welcome to our school community! We are
thrilled to have you and your child join us as we embark on an
exciting new academic year filled with growth, learning, and
unforgettable experiences. 
Your involvement and support are invaluable to us, and we look forward to
working together to create a nurturing and inspiring environment for your child to
thrive. Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or concerns—we are
here to partner with you every step of the way. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead!

We are delighted to share that our recent Curriculum Awareness
Meeting was a great success, and we extend our heartfelt thanks to all
the parents who attended. Your active participation and engagement
have ensured that you are now well-informed about our academic
framework, short-term objectives, and long-term goals for your child’s
educational journey. 
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This understanding will help us work together more effectively to support your child’s growth
and achievement. We are excited to have you fully onboarded and look forward to a
collaborative and productive year ahead!

Club sign-ups are underway! Soccer practice has resumed, offering learners a chance to stay
fit, build friendships, and develop discipline. Extracurriculars are key to well-rounded growth.
Encourage your child to participate and thrive!

Faraji Weremba, Headteacher
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Welcome to our first Hub Newsletter of the 2025 School Year!

As we embark on this exciting new school year, we are thrilled to welcome you to a truly special milestone in
our school's journey; our very first year with a complete cycle, from Baby Class to Grade 9!
When we first opened our doors in 2015, we set out with a vision to create a school where children are
nurtured, inspired, and empowered. The core values that have underpinned our school since the beginning,
curiosity, creativity, resilience, respect, and a love for learning, remain just as strong and relevant today. 

These values continue to shape everything we do, ensuring that each child thrives in an environment that
celebrates their individuality and potential.
At our core, we believe that brilliance is not confined to test scores or traditional subjects. Excelling in math,
literacy, or music is just one way brilliance shines, but we see it everywhere in motion, in creativity, in the
everyday moments of discovery and growth.

Brilliance in motion looks like children who are imaginative, inventive, engaged, interested, making informed
choices, solving problems, experimenting, laughing, connecting, telling stories, and caring for others.
Every child has an innate capacity to be brilliant, to follow their passions, interests, and curiosities. To be a
thinker, a learner, courageous and kind.
This year, as we come together as a full learning community, we are committed to nurturing this brilliance in
every child. Through an enriching, dynamic, and supportive environment, we will continue to encourage
them to explore, question, and grow into confident individuals who love to learn.
Thank you for being part of this journey with us. We look forward to a year filled with joy, discovery, and
success!                            

Warmest regards,

DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE
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Deborah Chilver

FEBRUARY 7, 2025

TERM ONE PLAN
7th Jan
24th Jan
25th Jan
14th Feb
19th - 24th Feb
25th Feb - 3rd Mar
3rd - 7th Mar
21st Mar
25 - 28th Mar
3rd Apr

Opening Day
Curriculum Awareness
Curriculum Awareness
Sharing Day
Midterm Assessment
Midterm Break
Book Week
Sports Day
End Term Assessment
3-Way Conference / Closing
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